
Notes of meeting: AH Leadership Team Date: 25 May 2019
 
Attendees: Marc, Heather, Martin, Lucy 

Apologies: Ben, Liz, Fenella  

Note Taker: Marc 

Item Summary of discussion/Action By whom By when

1. All Hallows 
Buildings 
Development 
Update - Marc/
Martin

Latest plans were reviewed. 

Communication with the congregation is arranged for the 2nd June 
            - Can we make the Q&A a bit more of a narrative. 
            - Can we call the crèche a multi-use space. 

Need to have the confirmation that we can raise the bells before the plan can move ahead. This 
needs to be explained as part of the presentations. 

Feedback to go to the buildings group on the current design 
 - Question about toilets and the vestry… using a dead space and would be more   
 discreet. 
 - Loss of the shelter for people outside for when the church is not open. 
 - The entrance is also an exit and that makes the welcome harder. 
 - Using the new screens - are we certain they will be big enough to see clearly. 
 - Does the toilet need to be so large. 
           - We considered the compromises of this  plan, the possibilities for the extension. 

Keep drumming home the core message that this is about making the church better for families. 
We need to expect people to come with their questions and feedback. 

In addition we agreed to ask bell ringers to ring earlier and finish earlier on a Sunday before the 
service.

Marc 

Marc 

Marc

27 May 

27 May 

2. Alpha - Progress 
Update - Fenella

Lucy and Martin updated the group and were encouraged by how the work was going.
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Date of the next leadership meeting, 24th June 

Lucy to write an update for the congregation from our meeting to be included in the weekly email (27th May)  

(press Tab in last cell for more rows)

3. Parenting Course - 
Progress Update - 
Heather

Katherine is looking at courses - we looked at the family caring trust course as well as Care for 
The Family and the HTB materials. Plan is to run the new group in September with a focus on 
those coming to Stay and Play. Introduction session on play, then invite people to 8 further 
sessions. Limit the places on the course to 12 and a team is being put together.

Katherine 
Walker

September

4. Skyriders Update - 
Martin

Started with 2 and have had 8 at All Hallows. Starting to see some kids bring friends. Steve is 
running it very well. 

5. 2020 Development 
Plan 

Marc distributed a draft outline for discussion - see attached. Various suggestions and 
amendments were made. Marc to amend to include ‘ongoing’ as well as ‘current’ and ‘future’ 
developments. - see attached for further discussion. 

Communication of who is doing what in the church. Could we put pictures of the different people 
doing different things (with their roles) on the website or on noticeboard in church?

Marc 

Marc to 
discuss with 
Ruth

In advance 
of next 
meeting 

Summer 
2019
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